
























 / Opportunities

Charlotte Fire Department / Commodities & Goods

Fire Pumper Trucks and Ladder Trucks - CANCELLED

The Charlotte Fire Department operates SMEAL built fire trucks with Spartan chassis to respond 
to calls for emergency services including structural fires, medical needs and hazardous material 
spills. Purchases will include fire pumper trucks and ladder trucks.

Details

Posting Number 2019-Q4(Oct-Dec)-CFD-1396

Anticipated Posting Date 2019-12-31

Commodity Code(s): 07200, 07230



Requirements Last Updated: 01/05/21

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $1,000,000 -4,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Multi-Year

For Questions, Contact:

David Tate
City Contact

7043365669

dtate@ci.charlotte.nc.us
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